


	 A player may be allowed to play up one age level, with the approval of the majority of the 
board, if recommended by both coaches of the affected teams, if necessary, to facilitate team roster, 
so all teams within HMUSA have an adequate number of players (i.e., it is necessary to move some 
players from a full roster to another team with a shortage of players).  The Board may allow a 
player to play up one age level as allowed within the WSSA guidelines, upon recommendations of 
the two coaches, upon a parent’s written request which sets forth applicable reasons why it is in the 
interest of the player and the association to consider the player’s switch to another team.  Such a 
request must be communicated to the Registrar promptly and is subject to approval by State soccer.  
No player us allowed to play down pursuant to WSSA guidelines.















	 The above Policies and Procedures were amended by a unanimous vote of the HUMSA 
Board this 7th day of July, 2022

				                    


